July 11, 1961

A meeting was held by the Board of Election Supervisors at the
office of the Board, 2l Summit Ave., Tuesday Jul¥ 11, 1961 at 10 A.M.

The following members of the Board were present:

Mr. Ralph A. McCauley, Pres.
Mr. Brewer L.,Stouffer
Mr., J. G. Hellane

There wag discussion concerning the moving of the Voting place
at Halfway from the Fire Hall to the Lincolnshire School. It was
decided to contact Mr., Brish, Supt. of the Board of Education, in
regards to same.

As the Wayside School will not be available for a voting place,
the Board decided to havera meeting with the Fair Board to see if
the Election Board could rent the building located at the Main
Entrance of the Falrground on N. Mulberry St. |

The following were unanimously approved for the FPrimary Election,
May 15, 1962, |

1962 Election Dates and Data
Smoking Notices
Instructions for Primary Election to the Judges of Election

The Election Board has an appointment with the Board of County
Commissioners this afternoon at 2:30 P.M. in regards to purchasing
six voting machines, which the Board unamimously deemed necessary,

It was aiso decided that The Board will méet the first Tubksday
of each month at 10 A,M. instead of the second Tueaday.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned,
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